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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7
Tuesday-  Bring in rushes

             P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching 
             P5 -7 PE

             School closes at 2pm
Wednesday-  Grandparents’ Day assembly 10am

                After- school Art Club
Friday-      Santander Savings talk 

               ChildLine Sale of Work 2pm
This week is ‘Catholic Schools Week’ and we are delighted to welcome parents and grandparents to come along to a special ‘Grandparents’ Day’ assembly at10am. There will be an opportunity to have throats blessed on the feast of St. Blaise by Fr. Brendan also.
The school will close on Tuesday at 2:00 for all children. This is to allow all the staff to get training in reading and so it is a vital part of our ongoing campaign to continue to raise standards in our school. Art Club has been moved to Wednesday for this week only as a result.
Our ‘Money Wise’ week was a great success and our P5-7 children made a profit in their tuck shop! Our talk from Santander and presentation of new sports kit has been rescheduled for this Friday.
We had a wonderful trip to Omagh Fire Station on Thursday. This was a very informative and fun morning and the children are certainly more aware of fire safety. Remember- the fire service will provide you with a smoke alarm if you don’t have one so please contact them in order to stay safe. 

Please bring rushes to school tomorrow, Tuesday, to allow the children to learn how to make St. Brigid’s crosses.

Last week, we sent home a letter explaining our new guidelines about absences. The full policy is available online or in school for anyone who wishes to get it. Attendance is so vital to your child’s success. 
P{ease continue to collect tokens for the Irish News Coaching Day. Please help us to gather as many as possible, encouraging family, friends and work colleagues to collect also. Thank you!
 We are delighted with the super reading in the ‘Paired Reading’ programme. Keep up the reading and the diaries should be brought into school tomorrow, Tuesday, for the class teachers to check. 
Our Primary 6 & 7 pupils have organised a ‘Sale of Work’ on Friday at 2pm. The funds raised from this will go to Child|Line to fund their free phone service. Any donations of books, toys, games etc should be brought to school by Wednesday and baked goods on Friday morning. The children and parents can buy at it from 2pm onwards on Friday. Thank you for your support.
***IMPORTANT DATES***

The school will close for all children at 2pm on Tuesday 2nd February to facilitate staff training in reading.

Our additional staff development day will be on Wednesday 17th February. The school will be closed for pupils on that date- please add this to your holiday list.

Grandparents’ Day: Wednesday 3rd February. Assembly at 10:00am, followed by tea & scones.

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May

Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

